
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: West Elgin Community Centre Board of Management 

From:  Emily Jocius, Operations & Community Services Coordinator 

Date:         2022-02-09 

Subject:   Operational and Covid-19 Update 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Community Centre Board of Management hereby receives the report from Emily 
Jocius, Operations and Community Services Coordinator for information purposes.  
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide the West Elgin Community Centre Board of Management 
with an update on operations and the current covid-19 restrictions.  
 
Background: 
 
The West Elgin Community Centre was closed as of January 5, 2022, due to provincial restrictions. 
In the middle of January, the province announced the re-opening of recreational facilities. The 
West Elgin Community Centre was able to reopen on January 31, 2022. An email went out to all 
user groups to remind of current covid-19 protocols including the enhanced vaccination certificate 
for anyone eligible to receive the vaccination.  
 
Currently all users are presenting enhanced vaccination certificates and following all other 
restrictions put out by the province and public health while in attendance.  
 
Public Skating and Adult skate programming is back to the original schedule. Additional Skate will 
be added during the elementary schools break to facilitate additional recreational opportunities to 
community members.  
 
Public Skate Schedule  
Adult Skate Tuesdays from 1-2p.m.  
Friday Night Public Skate 7:00 p.m.- 8:30p.m.  
Saturday Public Skate 2:00-3:30p.m. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Operational and Covid-19 Update  - 2022-15-Operations  Community 

Services.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Feb 4, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Jana Nethercott 


